!!! DACOF 2017 Arena Surface Update !!!

Hello DACOF Membership,

As we approach the end of January, and our first important DACOF Date (Preferred Jump Height Cut-Off Date 1/30/17) the Board would like to communicate that our PRIMARY GOAL for DACOF 2017 is to improve the arena surface!!!
We are renting the Silver Spurs Arena for an extra day (Thursday) so that instead of sneaking in at the end of the day with just the equipment trailers, we can have the entire day to work with the arena surface. Additionally, we have been communicating with, and are trying to contract with, “Dirt Professionals” to bring professional arena drag equipment to the arena to professionally prepare the surface.

Although there is not yet an agreement in place, we encourage you all to be diligently working on your Rosters! Remember, there is no fee, cost, or obligation incurred by submitting a Roster. We hope to have a contract or agreement in place before the Roster Deadline of February 27, 2017, and certainly before the Early Bird Cut-off Date of May 1st, 2017!!!
So, if you’ve had concerns about the Arena Surface, please know it is our primary concern and ultimate goal to provide the best possible surface to compete on this year!

Therefore, we encourage everyone to work on their Rosters for DACOF 2017.

We will continue to communicate all of our progresses towards a better surface with updates through all of the DACOF Communication Channels (DACOF.com Web Page & E-Mail Blasts; DACOF Yahoo Group & DACOF Announcement Yahoo Group & the DACOF Facebook Page).

Please know your concerns are our concerns and we are doing everything possible to provide the best footing and arena surface possible!
Best Regards,

Bill & the DACOF Board

